
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 

 

Date:  February 28, 2012 
 
To:    South Zone – West:
  University of Lethbridge Student Health, Lethbridge College Student Health, 
  Fran Pratt, Dr. Michael O’Connor, Human Resources,  

  Physician Offices/Clinics, Laboratory Sites,  

  Workplace Health &Safety 
 
From:  AHS Laboratory Services  
 
Re:  LBW-02-12 Laboratory Change to Reporting Structure and Responsibilities  
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
Key Messages: 
 

• To improve efficiency of operations and utilization of staff performing the same function, the 
Lethbridge collection sites will now be amalgamated with the Chinook Regional Hospital Data 
Centre team under the direct supervision of Barbara Collin and management of Lisa 
Vandergouwe. 

 
 
Why this is important:  
 
Judy Noss, South Zone rural Manager is responsible for the operations of: 

o Rural Labs South Zone West and East 
o Rural Collection Sites 

 
Lisa Vandergouwe will manage all of the Lethbridge Laboratory operations: 

o Chinook Regional Hospital Laboratory 
o Lethbridge Collection sites (Bigelow Fowler South/West, Campbell Clinic South/West, 

Family Medical, Lethbridge Community Lab, Train Station) 
 
Action Required: 
 
These changes are effective March 1, 2012. Please update any laboratory contact lists you have to 
reflect these changes. 
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to: 
 
Any questions or concerns regarding laboratory operations within the City of Lethbridge should now 
be directed to either Barbara Collin at 403-388-6109 or Lisa Vandergouwe at 403-388-6065. 
 
 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by  
Dr. B. Popma, Zone Clinical Department Head (Co-Lead) Laboratory Medicine, South Zone 
 


